
Louisiana Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) Incentive 
Payment Program Deadline for Eligible Providers to Receive 
up to $63,750* In Incentive Payments Is Fast Approaching 

Through the Louisiana Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) Incentive 
Payment Program, eligible medical professionals and hospitals with qualifying 
Medicaid patient volume can receive incentive payments for adopting, 
implementing, upgrading and meaningfully using certified EHR technology. 
Eligible Professionals (EPs) are physicians, nurse practitioners, certified nurse-
midwives, dentists, optometrists, and physician assistants (who furnish services in 
a FQHC or RHC that is led by a physician assistant). Eligible Hospitals include 
critical access hospitals, acute care hospitals, and children's hospitals. 

If you are an eligible provider with a Medicaid patient volume of at least 30%, you 
have until December 31, 2016 to take advantage of phase one of this opportunity. 
Please consider taking advantage of this opportunity before it’s too late.

If you need assistance in determining your eligibility, understanding program 
rules, participating in this program, or you would like to collaborate with 
AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana please contact the AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana 
Provider Network Management Department at 225-300-9218 or 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com to be connected with your Provider Account 
Executive. 

*The program for eligible providers to earn up to $63,750 in incentive payments is 
expected to take place in multiple phases, over a period of six years. 
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